
Submitter: Monique  Bochsler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB634 

My name is Monique Bochsler. I am a PCP for precinct 56 and a proud Oregonian. 

 

I’m writing in support of SB 364.  

 

I fully support us following what we have put in writing before. Hydroelectricity is such 

a huge source of energy and it should be held up to standards brought up since 

1992. I believe this will be helpful for Oregonians and also increase Energy 

effectiveness.  

 

Thanks so much for your time, 

 

Monique Bochsler 


